Dear Resident,

Enclosed is your 2018 dog license renewal form. This will be your only
reminder to renew your dog license in January. You can prepay your license
and mail it in to the Township with a self addressed stamped envelope. The
license and tag will be mailed to you.

You can also pay for your license at the rabies clinic but you must have exact
change or a check. We will not have change.

There is a $10.00 late fee which will apply February 1, 2018, for dogs that have
not been renewed. If you do not pay your license renewal by February 28, 2018
you will be issued a ticket by the Westampton Township Court. The fee for the
ticket is $53.00.

It is a State law that all dogs are licensed and have a current rabies inoculation.

The Rabies Clinic will be held on Saturday November 18, 2017 at the Public
Works Garage behind the Municipal Building between the hours of 9:00 -11:00
AM. Please do not bring your dog or cat unless they are due for a rabies
shot. Please check your records. If you are unsure if your dog actually needs a
shot this year, please call us, we will check for you.

If your dog’s vaccination expires before November 1, 2018 please have him
revaccinated either at this clinic or by your veterinarian before licensing. If your
dog has had a prior rabies vaccination, please bring proof with you to this clinic
so you will be given a 3 year rabies shot.

If you have any questions please call 609-267-1891 ext.6 (Clerk’s Office)




